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A Special Session Meeting was called by the Town Board of the Town of Orchard Park, Erie 

County, New York, held at the Orchard Park Municipal Center, 54295 South Buffalo Street, 

Orchard Park, New York on the 24th day of February 2021 at 6:25 P.M. (local time) 

Present: Joseph Liberti Deputy Supervisor 

Eugene Majchrzak Councilmember 

Conor Flynn Councilmember 

Tim Gallagher Town Attorney 

THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION WAS OFFERED BY COUNSILMEMBER FLYNN, WHO MOVED ITS 

ADOPTION, SECONDED BY COUNCILMEMBER MAJCHRZAK, THE RESOLUTION AS PROPOSED, TO 

WIT: 

Resolution to extend the due date the 2021 Financial Disclosure Statement for Town of 

Orchard Park employees from March 1, 2021 to April 1 2021. 

WHEREAS, Section 12-3 of the Town of Orchard Park Code requires that all elected officials, all 

members of certain boards and committees and all department managers file financial disclosure 

forms on an annual basis and, 

WHEREAS the Orchard Park Town Board recognizes the importance of these disclosures as insuring 

the transparent decision making process insuring the trust in the residents of the Town of Orchard 

Park with their Town Government and, 

WHEREAS the original due date for the for the disclosure forms for 2021 was March 1, 2021 

and, 

WHEREAS some disclosure forms have not yet been provided as of February 23, 2021 and,  

WHEREAS the Orchard Park Town Board and the Ethics Board believe that there is insufficient time 

for timely and accurate completion of these forms and, 

NOW THEREFORE be it,  

RESOLVED THAT 

The Orchard Park Town Board hereby agrees to change the due date for the Financial 

Disclosure Forms in the year 2021 only from March 1, 2021 to April 1, 2021. 

On the Question: Nothing was received 



THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION WAS OFFERED BY COUNSILMEMBER FLYNN, WHO MOVED ITS 

ADOPTION, SECONDED BY COUNCILMEMBER MAJCHRZAK, WITH UNAMIOUS APPROVAL, THE 

RESOLUTION WAS ADOPTED. 

at 6:40 P.M. on a motion made by Councilmember Gene Majchrzak, seconded by 

Councilmember Conor Flynn, with unanimous approval the Special Session Meeting was 

closed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tim Gallagher  

Town Attorney 


